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~UBC 

mtc~ association of university and college emp Yo~.-~~g 

Publications Department 
Corrmunications Canada 
Journal Tower, North Building 
300 Slater Street 
Ottawa, Ontario KlA OC8 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

May 31, 1982 

Please consider this letter as our request for one copy of THE 
ELECTRONIC OFFICE IN CANADA, a publication of your department. 

Should there be a charge for the above please send the bill al ong 
with the issue. Thank you . 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Staff Representative 
AUCE Local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of _British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 


